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Poll Worker Newsletter – Volume 12 

 

Luanne began her career at Washoe County on 

December 18th, 1989. After 28 years of serving the citizens 

of Washoe County, Luanne and her husband, Howard, 

are going to enjoy the next chapter in their life.  

 

Luanne is looking forward to moving to Tucson Arizona so 

she can be closer to her son, daughter-in-law, and her 

two grand babies. 

 
When she is not playing the role of doting grandmother, 

she plans on traveling in the family 5th wheel and getting 

a lot of scuba diving adventures in during her retirement. 

 

Some fun facts about Luanne 

 

 She was a cheerleader 

 Knows how to play the piano 

 Is a 49ers fan and plays fantasy football 

 She has two boxers which she absolutely adores 

 

Please join us for a retirement celebration on Friday, 

December 8th at 3:00 p.m. at the Registrar of Voters 

Office, 1001 E. 9th Street, Bldg. A, Room 135 to wish her 

the best and share some of your most cherished 

memories. Cake and drinks will be served. 

Luanne Cutler is retiring 
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Please join us in welcoming Deanna Spikula as 

the new Registrar of Voters for Washoe 

County. Deanna was part of the County 

Manager’s Succession Plan and was officially 

appointed by the Board of Commissioners on 

October 17, 2017. She will take the reins on 

January 6th upon the retirement of Luanne 

Cutler. 

 

Deanna grew up in Aptos, California and 

attended high school there. She came to 

Reno to attend UNR and graduated with a 

Bachelor of Science Degree in Business 

Administration and a Master of Arts with a 

major in Economics. She started working for 

Washoe County with the Social Services 

Department in May of 2007. She transferred to 

the Registrar of Voters Office in January of 

2011 and has been an asset to the 

department ever since. 

 

New Registrar of Voters 

Poll Worker Recruitment for the 2018 Election 
 

It’s getting close to that time again when I will be recruiting 

poll workers for the 2018 Election Cycle. 

 

Be on the look-out for a post card in your mail box 

sometime in January asking if you are available to work the 

2018 Primary and General Election Day. 

 

Recruitment for Early Voting workers will also be taking 

place so if you are interested in committing to working for 

us for two full weeks in May and again in October contact, 

Heather Carmen at hcarmen@washoecounty.us. 

mailto:hcarmen@washoecounty.us


 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you know someone who is interested in working the polls? Submit his/her contact 

information and a recruiter will be in contact with him/her. 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Name 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Address 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Telephone 

____________________________________________________________________ 
email 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Referred by 

Mark your calendars with these 

import 2018 Election dates. 

 

Primary Election 

 June 12, 2018 

Early Voting 

 May 26 – June 8, 2018 

General Election 

 November 6, 2018 

Early Voting 

October 20 – November 2, 

2018 

Voter Registration Deadlines 

Primary Election 

May 15, 2018 by mail 

May 22, 2018 in person 

May 24, 2018 on line 

 

General Election 

October 9, 2018 by mail 

October 16, 2018 in person 

October 18, 2018 on line 

2018 Election Dates 

 

If you have any suggestions or 

ideas of what should be 

covered in our next newsletter 

submit them to Heather Carmen 

at hcarmen@washoecounty.us 

or call (775) 328-3672. You may 

just see your name spotlighted in 

our next newsletter. 

What would you like to 

see in our next 
newsletter? 
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Shape tomorrow by 

voting today 

 

Be aware, Do your 

Share, Vote! 

November 2017 

If you wish to be removed from the mailing 

list, please contact Heather at (775) 328-3672 

Washoe County 

Registrar of Voters 

1001 E. 9TH Street,  

Bldg A, Room 135 

Reno, NV 89512 

Phone: 

(775) 328-3670 

Fax: 

(775) 328-3747 

 

 

 

E-Mail: 

hcarmen@washoecounty.us 

Web Site: 

www.washoecounty.us/voters 
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Washoe County 

Registrar of Voters 

PO Box 11130 

Reno NV 89520 
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